
 

April 10, 2012 

 

 

To:  Faculty and Staff 

 

From:  Keith Dietze 

 Director of Universitywide Benefits 

 

Subject: Notice of Privacy Practices Reminder 

 

This is a reminder that the Notice of Privacy Practices of Certain Group Health Plans sponsored by the 

University of Nebraska is available on the university’s benefits webpage at 

http://nebraska.edu/docs/benefits/HIPAAPrivacyNotice.pdf . 

 

This notice describes how medical information about you may be used and disclosed and how you can 

get access to this information. 

 

Please contact your Campus Benefits Office should you have any questions. 
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